
Announcement  

Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

B Day   

Good Morning Arrowhead!   

 

 

Are you still interested in playing badminton but didn't get your form in?  You now have 
until Thursday at Noon to turn it in!   
 
 
If you are looking for something to eat for dinner stop by Chick-fil-a in Delafield for battle 

of the schools. Don’t forget to mention Arrowhead High School when ordering and a 

portion of the sale will be donated to the school. 

 
 

Students, as you prepare to leave for Spring Break, please remove any 

extra clothing, trash or other items from your locker.  

Also, please check the South Campus Lost and Found outside of the 

office for any of your belongings.  

 
  

 
 
 

 
    

    

  

  


